9 Judd Avenue, P. O. Box 219, Kent, CT 06757

Phone: 860.927.3537 Fax: 860.927.3925

The Kent Board of Education Facilities and Safety Committee will hold a Meeting on February 5th, 2020 at 1:30pm in the Main Office Conference Room at Kent Center School.

- 1) Call-Meeting to Order
- 2) Introduction of new committee member, Henry Bietz
- 3) Update and discussion on KCS Window Replacement Project
- 4) Update and discussion on KCS Entryway/Vestibule Security Project
- 5) Adjourn

It is the policy of Regional School district one that no person shall be excluded from participation in, denied the benefits of, or otherwise discriminated against under any program, including employment, because of race, color, religious creed, sex, age, national origin, disability, or any other basis prohibited by Connecticut State and/or Federal non-discrimination laws. Inquiries regarding district non-discrimination policies should be directed to the director of Pupil Services, 236 Warren Turnpike Road, Falls Village, CT 06031, 860-824-5639, ext. 4

RECEIVED FOR RECORD KENT TOWN CLERK

2020 FEB -3 A 10: 24

TOWN CLERK